
COVID-19
Community Update



• Over 3,500 confirmed COVID-19

• 40 confirmed COVID-19 cases in Carolina

• 1 presumptive positive case of COVID-19 in Buncombe 
County

The State of COVID-19



Two drive through COVID-19 testing sites opened on 
March 17, 2020. Sites will be open daily and are 
available to all community members regardless of 
their insurance coverage or ability to pay. 

Testing in Buncombe County



Governor’s Executive Orders
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